
Stateline  casino  revenue
drops, statewide it’s up
Gaming  revenues  were  off  by  2  percent  in  Stateline  for
November compared to 2012. But that’s an improvement over the
23 percent drop in October.

The South Shore casinos collected $17 million.

The  Nevada  Gaming  Control  Board  on  Monday  said  revenues
increased 11.9 percent statewide for the month. Gamblers lost
$875.9 million.

Revenue in Reno was up 17 percent or $43 million.

 — Lake Tahoe News staff report
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